
Dear Praying Friends,

Another busy summer of life and ministry has flown. It is a blessing and privilege to partner with you to reach the 
world with the Gospel. Thank you for your faithfulness to help send, uphold with prayer, and support us in the work of 
serving missionaries so they can focus on the harvest fields.  

May.  At the home office, we had an intern from Ambassador Baptist College spend time learning from our staff. In the 
past, internships like these have eventually brought us new administrative assistants to help serve our missionaries. 
Serving in the home office plays a vital role in missions. I’m thankful that God brings us those who will work behind 
the scenes and have a heart for serving missionaries. 

As a family, we were blessed to have a missionary kid live with us between college semesters. So many missionary 
kids have nowhere to go and nowhere to call home during these difficult transition periods of life. We are privileged to 
have a small part in some of their lives. Esther found herself struggling again with an Ulcerative Colitis flare. The new 
medicine she had started last year didn’t seem to be helping, and we found ourselves at a new GI doctor. She began 
another new medicine with hopes that it would help her body to achieve remission. We saw some immediate 
improvement and are praying that it will continue. We appreciate all of you who have prayed for her through the 
years.  

June.  We went on a short family vacation and reconnected with a supporting church that had been looking for a pastor 
for quite some time. We were again reminded of the great need to pray for more laborers. Our three oldest went to a 
teen camp up in Pennsylvania. Please pray that they will continue to follow the Lord as they get older and make 
decisions on their own. One of our missionaries came and spent a week at the 
office recording video to create a new presentation explaining the work of 
WWNTBM and the need for support for the home office.

July.  We celebrated our 19th wedding anniversary this month. How gracious 
and good God has been to us! God brought another new missionary to 
WWNTBM this month who will serve in India. Praise the Lord with us for 
another laborer. God also blessed us at the home office this month with a 
specialist who came and did a much-needed update of our database software 
that helps us to maintain good records and accurately distribute missionary 
support around the world. There are so many necessary laborers who work 
behind the scenes to maintain a missionary on the field. We praise the Lord for each that He brings our way that serves 
with a willing heart.  

You, as our supporters, each have a huge part in holding the ropes for those out on the front lines. We couldn’t do what 
we do to serve missionaries without your partnership and faithful giving. Jesus said, “Lift up your eyes, and look on the 
fields; for they are white already to harvest. And he that reapeth receiveth wages, and gathereth fruit unto life eternal: 
that both he that soweth and he that reapeth may rejoice together. And herein is that saying true, One soweth, and 
another reapeth.” Thank you for your faithful prayer and support!

With Grateful Hearts,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart
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